
From:   Employee Quick-Resources 
Sent:   Thursday, December 24, 2009 9:22 AM  
To:   Colleagues  
Subject:  Retirement   

1 Kimberley Porter (x61718-employees N-Z) and Sheila Adams (x63097-employees A-N) can help or 
direct you to other HCM staff members who advise on retirements. The Human Capital management 
website has information for you at 
\\doe\dfsfr\ORG_HR\HC_Home\HC-ALL\hc-site-dev\resources_bene_retirement.htm .  
 
2 There are some classes coming up – the CSRS Retirement and the FERS retirement classes. A 
spouse or other relative can also attend with you. Upcoming classes are on the Human Capital home page at  
http://humancapital.doe.gov/resources/2011-1stQ-TrainSchDescAll9-1-10CCole.pdf  

The full schedule is also on the Employee Self-Service site under CHRIS catalog at  
https://mis.doe.gov/ess/training_schedule.cfm?sort_by=reg&skey=none 

You do not even have to sign in to ESS or CHRIS to look at the entire schedule –  
http://mis.doe.gov/ess/ 
 
3. If you want, you can go to the website shown below and sign-up for Government Executive's retirement 
newsletter. Once you subscribe, you can look through the back issues for specific ideas. Retirement 
planning newsletter from Gov. Executive - sign-up site  
http://www.govexec.com/email/#sub 
  
4. Of course, you can always go to the Office of Personnel Management website at –  
http://www.opm.gov/retire/index.aspx  

Brought to because of a request/suggestion from a member of the Office of the Chief Financial 
Officer.  


